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It is only reasonable when a state has a law that damages the historic business of 

communities and livelihoods of community members then that state should 

compensate the business owner for the damages to their business. These laws 

protecting wolves which were not the ones native to our region originally to my 

understanding are an undue and needless burden to ranchers and herdsmen and 

even hobbies who enjoy livestock on their rural properties, If the liberals legislatures 

from the liberal did eof the state wan these illogical laws that are a detriment to the 

residents in the rural communities then the law makers need to pay for their liberal 

policies an compensate those who are damaged by those laws.  


